
DIAL 4-5588 400 N. SHAWNEE AVE. TUCSON, ARIZONA 

7ucson's onCi fait timi cS`ianis%z eStatlon 

7r. Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. ri 2, 

';:alnutport, Pa. 

Dear AIrr. . Kermit 

690 J\ddoct'cfes 250 (WaEEs 

January 12,1954 

Thank you for your letter verifying the fact t raft 

you received our frequency check transmissions on the morning 
of December. 1,1953. You can take this letter as my reply and 
verification of you having received that broadcast on that morn- 
ing. 

I have the National Radiolub to thank for the 
imformation that there was a station in Flagstaff (KGPH) operat- 
ingon the frequency of 693 kc all That was something that 
i thought the FCC did not allow. It also was a check to see if 
our measuring company in Kansas City could recitive us with the 
interference caused by the Flagstaff station. Lucky for us they c 

can due to the high level of tone modulation we use for these tests 

Once again thank you and the radio club for these 
cards and letters. We do test on the first Tuesday morning of 
each month at one to one -fifteen A.i. bountatn Standard Time. 

Sincerely Yours, 

Peter Trowbridge 
President 
General flanac er 
Chief F,n-,ineer. 

PT/jl 


